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48 CFR Ch. 1 (10–1–14 Edition) 47.305–14 

can only quote fixed overall delivered 
prices at first destination. 

(3)(i) Traffic management personnel 
shall furnish information and analyses 
of situations in which transit arrange-
ments may be beneficial. The quantity 
to be awarded must be of sufficient 
tonnage to ensure that carload/truck-
load shipments can be made by the 
contractor, and there should be reason-
able certainty that shipments out of 
the transit point will be requested in 
carload/truckload quantities. 

(ii) The contracting officer shall in-
sert in solicitations the provision at 
52.247–56, Transit Arrangements, when 
benefits may accrue to the Government 
because transit arrangements may 
apply. 

(b) Transit credits. (1) In evaluations 
of f.o.b. origin offers for large quan-
tities of supplies that contractors nor-
mally have in process or storage at in-
termediate points, contracting officers 
shall make use of contractors’ earned 
commercial transit credits, which are 
recorded with the carriers. A transit 
credit represents the transportation 
costs for a recorded tonnage from the 
initial point to an intermediate point. 
The remaining transportation charges 
from the intermediate point to the 
Government destination, because they 
are based on through rates, are fre-
quently lower than the transportation 
charges that would apply for the same 
tonnage if the intermediate point were 
the initial origin point. 

(2) If transit credits apply, the con-
tract shall state that the contractor 
shall ship the goods on prepaid com-
mercial bills of lading, subject to reim-
bursement by the Government. The 
contracting officer shall ensure that 
this does not preclude a proper change 
in delivery terms under the Changes 
clause. The shipments move for the ac-
count and at the risk of the Govern-
ment, as they become Government 
property at origin. 

(3) The contractor shall show the 
transportation and transit charges as 
separate amounts on the invoice for 
each individual shipment. The amount 
to be reimbursed by the Government 
shall not exceed the amount quoted in 
the offer. 

(4) The contracting officer shall in-
sert in solicitations and contracts the 

clause at 52.247–57, Transportation 
Transit Privilege Credits, when sup-
plies are of such a nature, or when it is 
the custom of the trade, that offerors 
may have potential transit credits 
available and the Government may re-
duce transportation costs through the 
use of transit credits. 

[48 FR 42424, Sept. 19, 1983, as amended at 71 
FR 206, Jan. 3, 2006] 

47.305–14 Mode of transportation. 

Generally, solicitations shall not 
specify a particular mode of transpor-
tation or a particular carrier. If the use 
of particular types of carriers is nec-
essary to meet program requirements, 
the solicitation shall provide that only 
offers involving the specified types of 
carriers will be considered. The con-
tracting officer shall obtain all speci-
fications for mode, route, delivery, 
etc., from the transportation office. 

47.305–15 Loading responsibilities of 
contractors. 

(a)(1) Contractors are responsible for 
loading, blocking, and bracing carload 
shipments as specified in standards 
published by the Association of Amer-
ican Railroads. 

(2) The contracting officer shall in-
sert in solicitations and contracts the 
clause at 52.247–58, Loading, Blocking, 
and Bracing of Freight Car Shipments, 
when supplies may be shipped in car-
load lots by rail. 

(b) If the nature of the supplies or 
safety, environmental, or transport-
ability factors require special methods 
for securing the supplies on the car-
rier’s equipment, or if only a special 
mode of transportation or type vehicle 
is appropriate, the contracting officer 
shall include in solicitations detailed 
specifications that have been coordi-
nated with the transportation office. 

47.305–16 Shipping characteristics. 

(a) Required shipping weights. The 
contracting officer shall insert in so-
licitations and contracts the clause at 
52.247–59, F.o.b. Origin—Carload and 
Truckload Shipments, when it is con-
templated that they may result in 
f.o.b. origin contracts with shipments 
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